
Auto Accident/Personal Injury Claims

We are sorry to learn that you have had an injury at the fault of 
someone else.  These types of injuries are considered “third party 
claims.”  Third party insurance companies will not pay us for 
services we provide while caring for you.  They may eventually pay 
you directly once you submit your medical bills if the claim is found 
in your favor.  For this reason, Steppin’ Up Physical Therapy will not 
file third party claims. This gives you three options:

-Billing your personal auto insurance provided you have sufficient 
“med pay coverage.”

-Billing your personal health insurance.  Any deductibles, co-pays 
and/or co-insurances would apply.

-Personal pay.  If paying out of pocket, a minimum of $25/visit and 
a signed Letter of Protection from your attorney is required. The 
remaining balance is due when settlement proceeds are disbursed.

We hope that one of these options will accommodate you well.

“I have read, understand, and agree to the above.”

_________________________________________

 
 ______________

Signature of Patient/Guardian/Responsible Party
 
 Date

Steppin’ Up Physical Therapy, Inc.
5800 Fairfield Ave., Suite 150

Fort Wayne, IN 46805


